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I oppose changing the vote by mail system in Oregon to an in-person voting system 

as the standard method for conducting an election. Voting by mail is convenient and 

increases the voter turnout by making voting accessible to all regardless of inhibiting 

factors. Voting by mail puts everyone on an even level with the ease and comfort of 

filling out the ballot in one's own home and is not affected by time constraints and 

accessibility issues like work hours and physical location and ease to acess a polling 

place. Oregon's mail-in voting system is a positive example of egalitarian governing.   


